
REDISTRICTING GENERAL INPUT SESSION 

FEBRUARY 22, 2022 

 

Tim Dowling stated that he would like to see data about the precincts, would like to see 
at least three proposed maps, and that downtown and North Beach should be joined with 
District 2. 

Julie Rogers stated that there was not enough time to review the maps and spoke 
regarding the Voting Rights Act. 

Sylvia Campos stated that there was not enough time to review the maps and that this 
was a rushed process.  

 

REDISTRICTING COMMUNITY INPUT SESSIONS 

DISTRICT 1 – FEBRUARY 24, 2022 

 

Julie Rogers and Joy Miller stated that their desire is to move North Beach and downtown 
to District 2. 

 

DISTRICT 2 – FEBRUARY 23, 2022 

 

Keren and Adam Constanzo presented their own map (Plan C) and stated that their desire 
is to move downtown and the Bay area neighborhoods into District 2. 

Alice Hawkins stated that she would like to see a map that includes downtown and the 
North Beach area. 

Julie Rogers stated that she would like to see downtown and the Bay move into District 
2. 

 

DISTRICT 3 – MARCH 3, 2022 

 

Linda Snider supports the Independent Redistricting Commission, supports Plan D Map, 
and in support of updating the website with any new maps.  

Peggy Duran commends the City for holding these meetings, stated that Plan D Map 
appears to be the most logical, and supports an Independent Redistricting Commission.  
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Elisa Gonzalez stated that she supports an Independent Redistricting Commission.  
Redistricting should be based on what is fair to the voters, the law firm should analyze 
Plans C and D to determine if they are legal and for City Council to consider them. 
Whether districts are protected by the Voting Rights Act. 

 

DISTRICT 4 – MARCH 2, 2022 

 

Tim Dowling presented his own map (Plan D) and stated that his map is similar to Mr. 
Costanzo’s map (Plan C).  He would like to see downtown move into District 2.  

Shirley Thornton asked about a growth chart for District 4 over the last 10 years.  

Flo East would like to know if the growth is on the island or in Flour Bluff. 

Paula Breighton supports the citizen submitted maps, an Independent Redistricting 
Commission, and would like to see At Large Members become Single Member Council 
Districts.  

R. Hodge asked what the population needs to be to reconsider more districts. 

Laurie Turner asked about Plan C map voting precincts. 

David Gerlach spoke regarding potential future growth and asked about racial disparities. 

 

DISTRICT 5 – FEBRUARY 28, 2022 

 

Tim Dowling presented his own map (Plan D), would like to see downtown and North 
Beach be part of District 2, he believes that Plan C and D are more logical than Plan B, 
the least populated district to the most populated district cannot exceed 10% and would 
like to see a spreadsheet of the precincts. 

Elisa Gonzalez supports Mr. Dowling’s map (Plan D), not enough notice for meetings, 
and supports an Independent Redistricting Commission. 

Paula Breighton stated that local elections have the biggest impact on our lives and 
advocated for an Independent Redistricting Commission.  

 


